
 
 

  
 

DUST DISEASES TRIBUNAL OF NSW 
 

ADVICE TO PRACTITIONERS 
(No.4 of 2020) 

 

SUPER CALL-OVER 9 APRIL 2020 POSTPONED 
 
Practitioners are advised that the due to the current COVID-19 situation, the Super 
Call-Over scheduled for the 9th April 2020 has been POSTPONED until further 
notice. Practitioners are still encouraged to file any Consent Orders to finalise claims. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Watson 
Registrar 
26 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


